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June 27, 2007

Ms. Virginia M. Gibbs

Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council
2000 K Street NW, Suite 310

Dear Ms. Gibbs:
Under previous correspondence; dated April 26, 2007, I-outiined the 'State of Florida’s plan to
address the exceptions-noted in:our 1ast review with-regards to-theuse.of affidavits attesting to

the required hours of experience.

As part of that plan Qutli_né please find enclosed” the name_'s _{'o'f those_appraisers who have
obtained certification based'on the use of affidavits since August-2001-

As outlined in my previous COrresponden_cé','_fhe‘Florida D:ivis_lion_,_of” Real.Estate has begun the
review of each licensee file:listed 'on “the ;report, checking  for-documentation to support

conformance to AQB;criteria and ASC!Policy Statement 10B and’ 10F: We'will continue to work
toward our goal of completing-all required ac’__tbn"s by the final projected date of August 13, 2007.

Sincerely,

Thomas O’Bryant, Jr.
Director
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